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The Hon. Jeremy Buckingham MLC
Chair, Portfolio Committee No. 1 - Premier and Finance
Parliament House
Macquarie Street
SYDNEY NSW 2000

via email: portfoliocommittee1@parliament.nsw.gov.au

Dear Chair,

New South Wales Young Labor would like to thank the committee for allowing public
submissions to its inquiry into the ‘Impact of the regulatory framework for cannabis in New South
Wales.’

NSW Young Labor consists of members of the NSW Labor Party aged 15-26 from across the
state, and it is with this perspective that we make this submission and its recommendations.

We note the inquiry’s terms of reference, with our submission predominantly addressing items b
- f.

The recommendations of our submission are underpinned by the fundamental principle that
substance use and abuse is first and foremost a health issue, and that the Government’s
highest priority when considering this matter should be harm reduction.

As such, our submission recommends legalising cannabis for personal use, and the cautious
development and implementation of robust and evidence-based regulatory and legal
frameworks that maximise consumer safety and health outcomes.

We again thank the committee for the opportunity to make this submission.

Max Kennedy
President
NSW Young Labor
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